
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

The children have made a positive start to 2025 by embracing their learning and continuing to work hard. This term the 

children will all be focusing on a Geography topic.  

Class 2 are looking at, ‘What is the weather like in the UK?’ 

Class 3 are looking at, ‘Why are Rainforests important to us?’ 

Class 4 are looking at, ‘Would you like to live in the desert?’ 

Can you ask your child/ren if they are able to answer their classes question yet? 

 

Class 2 have enjoyed a Curling enrichment session with Coach Ash, which they thoroughly enjoyed and showed a huge flare 

for.  

Class 4 went on their residential to Kingswood, which I have to say was quite eventful from start to finish. Nevertheless, the 

children learnt to face their fears, collaborate as a team, while making some life-long memories. All the children were a credit 

to the school. They stepped out of their comfort zones and gave each activity their best efforts.  

 

VISIT BY STEEL THE GLADIATOR – the children will have the opportunity for a ‘question and answer’ session with Steel. If 

you find the time, can you see if together you can come up with a list of questions.  

 

Attendance  

It is that time of year where coughs, colds and bugs are common, but please only keep your child off if they are poorly. If you 

are unsure please refer to the NHS guidance Is my child too ill for school? - NHS or contact the school.  

 

Parking 

Please ensure that if you are dropping off or picking up that you do not park on the yellow lines, as we need to ensure the 

safety of all our pupils and families. 

 

Diary Dates- 

 

24.01.25 Visit by a veterinary bus and class talks 

27.01.25 Visit by Gladiator star - STEEL 

03.02.25 Children’s Mental Health Week  

03.02.25 Fire Safety talks in Class 2 and 4 

10.02.25 Whole School Recycling Workshops – Lets Talk Rubbish 

14.02.25 Sharing Assembly in Eagle Church at 2.15pm 

   
 

Our ‘highlights’ of the week …  

Little Eagles – All the children have loved learning about looking after their teeth and are excited to use their new toothbrush 

and chart at home. 

Class 1 – Norah enjoyed seeing the vet this morning. 
Class 2 – Jacob has been learning about attacking and defending skills for invasion games in PE. 

Class 3 – Theo has found maths fun and challenging - we have been dividing 3 digit numbers by 1 digit numbers. 

Class 4 – All of class 4 enjoyed residential where we worked together and supported each other. 
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